February 17

Infversity of Washington
Seattle, Washington 93105

Attention: Dean J. Ray Bowen
College of Engineering FH-10

Gent lemen:

The enclosed information notice is being issued as a supplement to the notice
IN 20-32  issued on August 29, 1980. Its purpose is to clarify and amend
three paragraphs and the Appendices only to the original notice. If there
ysre any questions related to the notice, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

WSIERED B
L & SPENCH

' Engelken
Reqional Administrater

nclosure:
Information Notice
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